

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

June 7, 2010

Charles Brodsky, Chair Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 1250 U Street NW Washington, DC 20009

Re: Application for Exception to Singles Sales Restriction for Virginia Market

Dear Chairman Brodsky:

At its May 12, 2010 meeting, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC 2B) considered the above-referenced matter. With 8 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission unanimously voted 8-0 to support the request, subject to the same Voluntary Agreement terms that we have utilized for other liquor sales establishment with similar requests in the past.

The ANC and the establishment have now executed such a VA. Therefore, we ask that you approve the request subject to these terms.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair

William J. Hephens

cc:

Fred Moosally — <u>fred.moosally@dc.gov</u>
Patrick Landers (for applicant) — landerspatrick@gmail.com